
Thursday 14th May 
This week is National Vegetarian week. I don’t think we have any vegetarians in 

year 3, do we? It is good to have some meals that are meat free, but you do 

need to make sure you eat a full and varied diet because you are growing. I bet 

you have all grown taller and your hair longer since the last time I saw you. I 

am excited to see how you have all changed. What meat free meals do you 

like? Maybe you can tell me on our phone calls. I like vegetable curry and I like 

my pasta just with cheese on – so they are both vegetarian dinners.  
English  

Today we are learning about proof-reading and spotting our mistakes and then 

correcting them. I have made some mistakes in theis work today. can you spot 

any and then tell your parent how it should be? We are all human and we all 

make misstakes especially when we are trying to write quickly. We need to 

always macke sure we read threw our work to check it and make corrections 

before we finish. follow the link below to watch the clip, play the game and 

complete the activities  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zryxt39  

Maths 

Well done for all your hard work on adding money yesterday. The children that 

I spoke to all enjoyed learning with money. Today we are subtracting money. 

We are on Summer Term – week 3 – lesson 3 – Subtracting money.  

The work is about spending money and seeing what you have left. I am very 

good at spending money – are you?  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/  

 

I will be making my calls again this week, so I look forward to speaking to you 

all soon. 

Mrs C Flynn       
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